
 

 

 

 

 

      

 

                                                                                               November 2020 

 
  The end of 2020 is getting closer! We have had a pretty great start to the year considering all the obstacles we 
have been faced with, and have many things to celebrate.  

We would like to celebrate our students. We have had an excellent start to a challenging year, and our students 
have met those challenges by continuing to adhere to the guidelines of keeping themselves and others safe. We 
would like to celebrate that H.I.S. students are participating in Life Launch University’s powerful curriculum. The 
curriculum is unique as it combines social-emotional and character education. We know that a connection 
between home and school is important to offer the support our children require. So, each week we ask that 
parents and guardians have a conversation with their children about the concepts being taught in their homeroom 
on Fridays (Previously Mondays). Please check your email to get weekly prompts to questions that reiterate these 
concepts. If you haven’t yet had the opportunity to create your parent account, please visit the link below so you 
too can practice these important skills. 
https://app.lifelaunchuniversity.org/accounts/register/parent/?access_code=ff0ea981-9ffb-4321-8da5-d520052fabbe 

We celebrate that this month, the week of November 9th, 7th grade students will participate as a group, in their 
Plan College and Career Ready Conference during their CCA class. P.C.C.R.’s engage students to discuss and provide 
information about career clusters, high school credit required for graduation, career interests, and student 
strengths. We also introduce students to resources on job training and ways to pay for college. Please look for an 
email from counselors with more information in the coming weeks. 

Finally, we celebrate our community of supportive parents! As teachers work to engage students in learning, the 
support parents provide by ensuring their child’s needs are met, help children stay focused and connected to their 
own learning. Please reach out to your child’s School Counselor if there is anything we can do to support you.  

 

Thank you, 

Ms. Stefnee McMullin 

School Counselor A-J 

https://app.lifelaunchuniversity.org/accounts/register/parent/?access_code=ff0ea981-9ffb-4321-8da5-d520052fabbe


 
 

 

 

 

 

Calendar Items 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Breakfast at Hurricane Intermediate School is 
served from 7:15am-7:35am.  

Monthly breakfast menus can be found at 
https://washk12.org/food-service/menus  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://washk12.org/food-service/menus


 

 

 If your child will not be at school, please call 635-
8931 or email karina.goodwin@washk12.org  

 If you are checking your student out of school, 
you will need to come in to the school and sign 
your student out. You must have photo ID in 
order to check out a student. We will not release 
students to anyone who is not on your contact 
list.  

 District policy allows us to excuse valid 
absences/tardies that are within 7 days. 
 
 

 

WCSD Attendance Policy 

 

 

mailto:karina.goodwin@washk12.org
https://procedure.washk12.org/policy/2000/2900


 

 



 

 



 

 


